Community Update #1
Bella Coola
COVID-19 Update

Nuxalk Health FNHA

Information current as of November 29, 2020

Nuxalk Health has been notified that a positive case of
COVID-19 has been identified at Acwsalcta School.

* The exposure occurred on 24th, 25th, & 26th
November 2020, and affects Grade 7, 8, 9, 10.

* Anyone identified by public health as a close contact
will be notified directly by public health and asked to
self-isolate for 14 days

* If you do not receive a call from public health, your
risk is considered to he very low

If you are concerned about the health of your child/family or would like to know
more information about testing for COVID-19, please contact Sophie Mack,
CHN at 250-799-5902 or Amelia Penney, PHN 250-799-5722 Monday -
Friday 9am to 5pm.

The Bella Coola General Hospital offers COVID-19 testing through a drive
through system at the side of the hospital 7 days a week. COVID 19 testing is
only available to those people who have symptoms.

To contact the Nuxalk Health Center you can call 250-799-5809. The
Emergency Operations Centre number is 250-799-5368.
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Please check the website and Facebook for updates

Nuxalk Emergency Operations Centre
Ph. 250.799.5368
e: eocinfo.nuxalk@gmail.com - www. nuxalkemergencyandcleanenergy.squarespace.com




